
Dear Valued Member, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to your health and well-being, 

we would like to remind you of the importance of receiving your influenza vaccination this 

season. 

Influenza can lead to serious health complications, especially for high-risk populations. To help 

protect you and your loved ones, we encourage you to schedule your flu shot at your earliest 

convenience. 

Vaccination Details: 

• Who: All health insurance members and their families 

• When: Available starting [insert date] 

• Where: Your local healthcare provider, pharmacy, or flu vaccination clinic 

As a reminder, influenza vaccines are covered under your health insurance plan. Please check 

your benefits or contact our member services for more information. 

Stay healthy and safe this season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Health Insurance Company] 

[Contact Information] 


